May 11, 2011

This mailing addresses several issues related to the next school year: 

· EPAS Fall Workshops – see enclosed flyer

· CACGP Counselor Retreats – see enclosed flyer

· EXPLORE and PLAN ordering and testing window

The EXPLORE and PLAN testing window is August 29 through October 28.  In the coming weeks, Oklahoma schools and districts will be receiving multiple communications from ACT.  
The first communication will be a letter which invites you to set up your account for ACT's College and Career Readiness Information System (CCRIS).  This is ACT's new comprehensive online tool which will provide real time access to EXPLORE and PLAN data and information. The steps for setting up an ACT account will be similar to setting up an online banking or merchant account.   After ordering, it will become a secure site for accessing:
· EXPLORE and PLAN data

· ACT data and trends

· Online resources and tools for creating and managing custom, school-specific reports
Customers must set up their College and Career Readiness Information System account before ordering, etc.   As schools prepare to create a CCRIS account, it will be important to consider what school contact information should be included.  There will be some required fields that must be completed.  But consideration should also be given to the following:

· Who is responsible for ordering and administering EXPLORE and PLAN within the school?  
· Who is available to receive communications and respond in a timely manner, including summer?  
· Who are the likely users of the online reporting system when student results begin to arrive?
ACT is excited about this new online ordering and reporting system.  Watch for future mail and e-mail communications from ACT regarding setting up accounts and ordering.  

The second communication will be an email version of the above letter.  The email will be sent to Oklahoma educators for whom ACT has addresses.  The third communication will be an email notification to order materials under the Oklahoma State Regents for Higher Education contract.

We are hopeful and anticipate that you will be able to order your EXPLORE and PLAN assessment materials by the end of May.

Sincerely,

[image: image1.jpg]



Cynthia Brown, Ed.D.

Director, Student Preparation

Enclosure
